
Technology Procedures and Expectations for
Parents/Guardians

Tech Support Hours: 9:05 a.m. to 9:35 a.m. in the library with a pass

Parents/Guardians Should:
● Monitor device use at home through Securly Home.
● Ensure that their child has charged the device and that it comes to school fully charged

each day.
● Ensure that students understand and follow the Atlanta Public Schools Responsible Use

Procedures.
● Ensure that the only person using the device is the student to whom it is assigned.

Parents and siblings should not use the school-issued device of any student.


